Water main repairs call for water conservation
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Gallup residents are encouraged to conserve water by any reasonable means necessary as
repairs are made to a major 16-inch water main to the Grandview water tank.

The City of Gallup is issuing an emergency declaration restricting certain water uses.

Outdoor irrigation at City facilities is prohibited.

Outdoor irrigation and outdoor water use by residents and commercial businesses is prohibited.

The washing of automobiles, trucks, trailers, boats, airplanes or other mobile equipment is
prohibited, unless the washing of vehicles/mobile equipment is done at commercial car washes.

The restrictions will remain in effect through June 16, u

nless they are extended.




